PUBLIC HEARING
The City of Grantville will hold a public hearing on Monday, January 24, 2022, at 6:30 p.m. at the Grantville Municipal Complex.  The purpose of the public hearing will be to receive public comment regarding a recommendation of the Planning Commission concerning a zoning ordinance text amendment to Article 5.3, Table 5.3-Permitted Use Schedule to add Tattoo Shop as an allowed use with Special use Permit in the General Commercial (GC) zoning district.    A copy of the Planning Commission recommendation will be on file for public review in the office of the City Clerk.
